
Gina  LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport

Dear Members of the Committee on Labor and Housing.  My name is Gina 
LeDuc-Kuntz.  I am a resident of Freeport Maine.  I am writing you today to urge to 
to vote "ought to pass" on LD1402.
If people prefer to not be part of a union, they have a right not be a part of that union. 
This seems like a basic freedom of association issue.  Additionally, forcing people to 
pay union fees when they have elected to not participate in the union is a wrongful 
seizure of property.
Please support Mainers' Constitutional rights and vote "ought to pass" on LD1402.
Thank You,
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz


